Are you a Registered Nurse or Midwife who has been out of the workforce,
or who has been working out of their acute specialty and looking to re-
skill?

You could be eligible for a
$10,000 support scholarship to assist you! *

Bass Coast Health is currently offering the opportunity for AHPRA
registered nurses or midwives to undertake our Refresher
Program.

This program will provide you with structured educational and
clinical experience and access to our highly skilled education
team, to assist in gaining confidence to re-enter the clinical
workforce.

Clinical areas include: Emergency, Inpatient units, Theatre and
Maternity

*Eligibility criteria apply.

Contact Mandie in L&D for more information on 5671 3442.

Send your Expression of Interest to:
mandie.heffernan@basscoasthealth.org.au

by March 15th 2024




